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No. RW/NH-33044/1/2002-S&R (R) : ' Dated, the 21st May, 2002

To

Secretary, PWDs of all State Govts/U.Ts (dealing with National Highways); Engineer-in-Chief/Chief
Engineer of all States Govt./U.Ts (dealing with National Highways)

Subject: Facilities for persons with disabilities

1 am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even No. dated 31* January, 2001 on the above subject.
As may be seen therefrom, the extracts of Section 45 of “The Persons with Disabilities (Equal Opportunities Protection
of Rights and Full Participation) Act 1995” have been reproduced in the aforesaid letter of this Ministry, with a
request to make provisions for the facilities mentioned at sub-paras (a), (b), (c) and (f) at all the vulnerable points
falling on National Highways under your jurisdiction. You are requested kindly to send a Status Report on the action
taken thereon to this Ministry by 3 1st May 2002 positively.
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